
From: Judy Willibey <j2dogs0@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 11:13 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: U of M building/Plymouth rd 
 
 
Hello,  
 
I’m all for U of M Credit Union building a new location on Plymouth rd. It’s just too bad you voted against it 
before. I was all FOR a drive thru on the north side for members to use!!  
((I’m handicapped, (can’t walk), so a drive-thru works great for me)) 
 
Sincerely, 
Judy Willibey 
Ann Arbor (north side) 
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